
Minnesota Municipal Board 
McColl Building, Suite 475 
366 Jackson Street 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Attention: Terrence Merritt, Director 

This letter serves as confirmation that the Board of Supervisors 
for Cokato Township, Wright County, Minnesota, has considered the 
annexation petition from Tuva Road Development. We have no 
objection to their request. 
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David L. Danielson, Chairman 




